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Public Notice: Upcoming V.l. Economic Development
Authority Decision Meetings
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Staff Consortium September 03, 2024

The Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority (VIEDA) has announced that decision
meetings are scheduled to take place on Thursday, September 12, 2024, at 9:00 AM. These
meetings will address matters concerning the Economic Development Bank, the Enterprise Zone
Commission, and the Economic Development Park Corporation. Additionally, application and
compliance issues for the V.I. Economic Development Commission will be considered.

Interested parties are invited to participate in the meetings via Zoom. To join, please register in
advance using the following link: Zoom Registration.

Please note that the VIEDA Board of Directors and its subsidiary Boards may enter executive
session at any point during the meetings in accordance with 1 V.1.C. § 254.


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-public-notice--upcoming-v-i--economic-development-authority-decision-meetings
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0tce2tpjMjH9KzGlQ2Ek8640LlUMqzbYTh

For additional information, please contact the VIEDA:

e St. Croix: 340.773.6499
e St. Thomas/St. John: 340.714.1700
e Email: info@usvieda.org

Wayne L. Biggs, Jr. Chief Executive Officer Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority.
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